NASDAQ TRADING HALT

At about 12:15 p.m. on August 22, 2013, the NASDAQ announced a
trading halt on all shares listed on the NASDAQ. Follow this
link to read the statement issued by the SEC Chair.

We are sure that there will be more information coming out in
the days ahead and we will report on important regulatory,
legal and compliance issues resulting from the halt.


https://brokerdealings.sewkis.com/nasdaq-trading-halt/
http://www.sec.gov/News/PublicStmt/Detail/PublicStmt/1370539788955?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery#.UhdjHNLksuc

